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             8/02/2024 

Disco, Family BBQ and Meet the Teachers Night - Wednesday 21st February 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
To commence the new school year Rydalmere Public School and the P&C invites all parents and carers to meet with 
the teachers in a combined “Meet the Teacher” and “School Disco and Welcome BBQ” night on Wednesday 21st 
February from 5:00-6:30pm. 
 

Parents will have the opportunity to visit their child’s classroom, learn about general class information and go over 
school routines. This is not a time for Parent/Teacher interviews, so if you require specific information about your 
child, please make an appointment with your child’s teacher. Please see the following for a schedule of events: 
 

5:00  Parents drop students at hall for disco (please note no parents will be allowed in the hall).  
The disco is for Rydalmere Public students only 

5:10-5:40 K-2 parents in classrooms, meet in K/1C 

5:45-6:15 3-6 parents in classrooms, meet in 5/6T  

6:15 Disco finish, students to meet parents 

6:15-6:30  Food served 

6:30- 7:00 Families to socialise  

7:00 Event end 

 
The P&C will provide a free sausage sizzle and vegetable pattie for students and parents. Please indicate, for catering 
purposes, and return the following slip to order your sausage sizzle by Friday 16th February.  
 

No outside play will be permitted. No student will be allowed to leave the hall during disco hours. This event will 
be supervised by Teachers, however, parents must remain at the school during this time. 

 
**Extra sausages = $2.50** 

**Drinks = $1.50***Lollies = 50c-$1** 
 
Thank you,        
                                                            
Warren Yee        Rydalmere Public School  
Relieving Principal     P&C Committee                                                                            
 
 
                                                                        
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

Child’s name/s  

Child’s class/es  

Number of people from family attending  

We require vegetarian food YES or NO 

We require halal food YES or NO 

Please return to the office mailbox by Friday 16th February 


